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CHAPTER 21
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staff and management of the civil service have given us
substantial assistance in arriving at our conclusions. Many
of the representations received have been painstakingly
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solution of different problems and all the effort involved.
Many submissions covered both principles and practices (the
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problems affecting their own grades and other general issues.

21.2 In the preparation of this Report we have had regard
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the hard work and efficiency of the Secretary-General and
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production of many working papers and drafting of this Report.
We wish to record our thanks to all of them.

21.4 The translation of the English text into Chinese
and the printing of both versions of the Report have been
carried out within two weeks. We are most grateful to the
Director of Home Affairs and the Government Printer and their
respective staffs for their concentrated and careful efforts
on our behalf. :




